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ERIE COUNTY SEEKS COMMENT ON BRIDGE REHABILITATION  PROJECT
OCT. 21, 2024

ERI-CR 13-13.43
PID 115725

The Erie County Engineer’s Office, in conjunction with federal transportation funding provided by the Ohio Department of Transportation (ODOT), is proposing to rehabilitate Bridge Mi-212 on Mason Rd. over the Huron River in Milan Township.  Traffic is expected to be maintained during construction.  One lane of traffic on Mason Rd. will remain in service during the project to allow bi-directional traffic using temporary traffic signals at each end of the bridge.  Construction is anticipated to begin in 2028.

The public is asked to provide feedback regarding the proposed bridge project. Comments regarding the project may be submitted by direct contact at the number, mailing address, and email address below. Comments received by November 22, 2024, will be included in the official project documentation, but all comments will be accepted at any time.

Comments concerning the proposed project may be mailed to Matt Rogers, P.E., Project Engineer, Erie County Engineer’s Office, 2700 Columbus Ave., Sandusky, OH 44870.  You may also contact by telephone at (419) 627-7710 or by email at ECEO@eriecounty.oh.gov.

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable Federal environmental law for these projects are being, or have been, carried out by ODOT pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated December 14, 2020, and executed by FHWA and ODOT.
